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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This is my last newsletter. 

I have really enjoyed my 3 and a bit years as 

Headteacher at Two Boats School.  The 

children here are some of the most polite and 

engaging young people I have worked with.  I 

wish them all every success in the future. 

I am sure the staff team will make Mrs Quinn 

very welcome when she arrives but I know I 

leave the school in safe hands with Mrs Yon. 

 

Ascension is a unique place and Steve and I 

feel privileged to have been spent time here.  

We have made some lasting friendships and 

leave with fond memories. 

 

Now school news….. 

 

Mrs Crowie’s French Assembly 

Well done to the year 3 /4 & 5/6 who put 

together a wonderful assembly on Friday 27th 

September about the European Day of 

Language. Year 3 and 4 showed off their 

posters and new French words that they had 

learnt for different sea creatures, based on 

the Primary shared topic, Billy’s Bucket. The 

year 5 and 6 class showed how to communicate 

a dialogue in French and how to translate it. 

They performed a well-known song in French  

‘head, shoulders, knees and toes’ and finally 

said ‘thank you’ to everyone in many other 

languages including Portuguese, Danish, Greek 

and Croatian.’  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 testing 

Next Thursday in ICT lessons, Year 7 will be 

completing a baseline assessment as is 

customary in senior school here, to gauge a 

Baseline level for KS3.  From this assessment 

we will have information indicating your child’s 

potential at the end of Year 9 and then will be 

able to set targets accordingly.  We will send a 

report on your child’s results when we have 

received them. No revision is necessary for 

this test. 

School website 

I would like to remind parents that we are 

trying to reduce the amount of paper we send 

out and that the newsletter will be published 

on our school website: www.tbschool.edu.ac. 

Please remember to look there each week. 

 

Business Studies 

Congratulations to our Business Studies groups 

who have been encouraging us all to spend 

money this week!  I hope to hear that profits 

have been made. 

 

Thank you 

My grateful thanks to Mrs Helen Tyte for 

stepping in to cover for Mrs Nicholson.  Mrs 

Nicholson will return on this weekend’s flight. 

 

That’s it from me.  Have a great weekend. 

Kindest regards, 

Alison Emmerson 

Headteacher 

http://www.tbschool.edu.ac/

